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Please find information below regarding the plans for the coming year for 
the Architecture Course at Cambridge, in the light of COVID-19.  
 
We are greatly looking forward to welcoming new students to Cambridge 
in October and remain committed to delivering world class education on 
site if we can. Inevitably we are having to make some changes to the 
advertised programme to mitigate against risks to health and to give you 
the best academic experience in the circumstances. We  will continue to 
monitor and respond to the changing public health situation. 
 
We are glad to say that the changes in Architecture are relatively minor:  

 All lectures will be delivered online 

 Supervisions, workshops, studio teaching and seminars will be 
delivering in the architecture department in person where possible 

 All written examinations will be replaced by coursework which will 
be submitted online throughout the year 
 

Otherwise we hope to deliver the course much as usual. There are likely 
to be restrictions on using spaces such as workshops and studios for 
some or all of the year so you may have to do your studio work in your 
college rooms for some or all of the year. Many students chose to do this 
anyway, but we are anticipating you will be able to bring your work in to 
show studio teachers and meet them face-to-face. The studio teachers 
and lecturers are busy planning projects that will respond positively to 
these conditions.  
 
In all other respects the course will be very much as described. The 
same lectures will be delivered and the same course material taught.  
 
We hope to see you in October. If you do have any concerns, please 
contact the department via Sue Luxon, sue.luxon@aha.cam.ac.uk.  
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